
August 27, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim Ewell 

Dallas County Sheriff’s Department 

133 North Industrial Boulevard 

L.B.-31 

Dallas, Texas 75207 

 

Dear Mr. Ewell: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me on the telephone yesterday and for putting me in 

touch with Sheriff Bowles so quickly.  It was very helpful for me to speak with both of you and I 

enjoyed the conversations. 

 

I intend to follow-up with the people you mentioned to me during our conversation.  As I know you 

are aware, the goal and mandate of the Review Board is to make the historical records surrounding the 

assassination of President John F. Kennedy as complete as possible.  Please advise me if you think 

of any records that may be relevant to the assassination or other individuals who may be able to assist 

us with locating records. 

 

Again, thank you for all of your cooperation.  I appreciate your ready willingness to take time out of 

your day to assist the Review Board.  I look forward to the opportunity to speak with you again in 

the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


